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October 14, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
This letter is to inform you that the Huntingdon Area Middle School will be holding 
parent/teacher conferences on Tuesday, November 10, 2020.  The conferences will be held 
every fifteen minutes starting at 11:45 am.  The last conference will be scheduled at 6:30 pm. 
 
You will have the option to schedule a face-to-face meeting with your child’s teachers or 
schedule a zoom meeting conference.  If you prefer a face-to-face conference, you are 
expected to wear a face covering while on campus.  If you prefer a zoom conference, you will 
have to provide us with an email address so we can provide you with the zoom login 
information.  Zoom login information will be provided at a later date. 
 
Participating in parent/teacher conferences are highly encouraged and recommended especially 
if your child is struggling with school.  In order to schedule a conference, please call the middle 
school at 643-2900.  The secretaries will assist you in scheduling a conference. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nicholas A. Payne 
 
Nicholas A. Payne 
MS Principal 
 


